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Friday, 11 November 2022 

 

 

Re: Visiting Storytelling Show: Chinye 

       

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

To celebrate the end of a fantastic term, we are planning for the ‘Teach–It Through Drama’ theatre 
company to come to Kilmorie to perform ‘Chinye’ to the children in the afternoon of Tuesday 6th 
December.  

 

This story is a West African interpretation of Cinderella where, instead of marrying a prince, Chinye learns 
to be self-reliant and successful in reaching her own goals.  

 

There will be a ParentPay deduction from your annual funded account of £4 per child or free for children 
in receipt of Pupil Premium. 

 

This performance is for our Year 1 children only. The school day will run as normal, the performance 
starts at 2pm and lasts about an hour. Parents will drop off and collect at normal times, including 
attending WRAP that day if that is what your child normally does.  

 

If you have any queries about your child attending this performance, please do not hesitate to speak to 
us. 

 

With best wishes, 

 

The Year 1 Team 

 


